Alberta Beach

Box 278, Alberta Beach, Alberta TOE 0AQ

Telephone: (780) 924-3181 « Fax: (780) 924-3313
aboffice@albertabeach.com

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR

ALBERTA BEACH LAND USE BYLAW 252-17 AMENDMENTS -
“CANNABIS LEGALIZATION”
ALBERTA BEACH LAND USE BYLAW NO. 258-18

Alberta Beach is preparing amendments to Land Use Bylaw 252-17 in anticipation of
the pending legalization of Cannabis production or Cannabis retail activities. The
proposed amendments to the Land Use Bylaw (Bylaw 252-17) may be viewed or
downloaded through our website www.albertabeach.com, or through Paul Hanlan the
Development Officer at development@albertabeach.com or (780) 994-1883.

A formal public hearing as required under Part 17 of the Municipal Government Act
(Sections 632, 639 and 692), will be held Tuesday, June 19, 2018 to hear any written
or oral submissions on the proposed Land Use Bylaw amendments concerning the
legalization of cannabis. Written submissions will be heard first; oral submissions will
be heard as time permits in the Public Hearing.

Place: Alberta Beach Council Chambers
(Village Administration Office)
4935 - 50t Avenue
Alberta Beach, Alberta TOE 0AQ

Date:  Tuesday, June 19, 2018
Time: 7:00 p.m.

Should you have any comments regarding these amendments or the proposed Bylaw,
please submit them to Alberta Beach at the Village Office during office hours, Tuesday
to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. or to Paul Hanlan RPP MCIP CMML, Development
Officer for Alberta Beach, at development@albertabeach.com or (780) 994-1883.




